TOWN OF COLLIERVILLE
Parks, Recreation, & Cultural Arts
Town Beautiful Commission
September 22, 2020 — 6:00pm

Agenda
CalltoOrder..........ccooiiiiiiiin.... Chairman Kessler
Approval of Minutes — August 25, 2020.......... Chairman Kessler
2020 Work Programs / Sub Committees........ Chairman Kessler

1. Business of the Month

2. Home Beautification Awards
3. Holiday Light Tours

4. Social Media

5. New Programs for 2020

Adjourn — next meeting — October 27t

COLLIERVILLE
PARKS



Town Beautiful Commission
Minutes — 2020

September 22, 2020

The September meeting was called to order at 6:05 p.m.

Greg Clark explained to us that in recent council meetings many things are still being determined, but
it is most likely that most holiday and community celebrations thru the end of 2020 will be cancelled
due to covid-19 restrictions. So, likely there will not be a Christmas Parade, Santa in the Square,

etc. The manner to handle the Tree Lighting is still being determined. The Square will still be
beautifully lit up with even some additions in that regard.

The commission members voted and chose:

1. October Home Beautiful winner:
1161 Braywind Drive

2. October Business winner:
McDonald’s, 852 W. Poplar (near Byhalia)

The new Fall Drive-by Tour was discussed. Details are as follows:
Name: Pumpkins and Porches—An Autumn Tour

Dates: Friday, Oct. 23 thru Sunday, November 1. (The idea being to encompass two weekends,
to incorporate Halloween and early Nov.)

Deadline to submit applications—Friday, Oct. 16

The tour will work in the same way the Holiday Lights Tour and Patriotic Porches tour has worked.
Cindy Kessler and Aaron VanDyke are putting together a flyer to be submitted and finalized by Greg
and Ashley. We will get info to public as soon as that is ready. Help spread the word on Social Media,

take flyers to every network they have access to. (Church friends, clubs, schools where possible,
stores, neighborhood H.0.A.’s,

Greg will print flyers for us. A copy you can print and/or distribute will also be available to you.
At the October meeting , the board willl finalize dates and plans for Holiday Lights Tour.
Next meeting is Tuesday, Oct. 27.

Thank you everyone for the fantastic participation this year. The submissions of nominees for
Home and Business monthly winners has been fantastic, the ideas and willingness to help with
projects has been the BEST!

The September meeting was adjourned approx. 6:45 p.m.



